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Guidelines During Driving Range
Re-roofing Works

As our driving range is currently undergoing renovations, we kindly
ask for your cooperation to ensure a smooth experience for
everyone. Due to limited bays, please limit your usage to one

bucket of golf balls at a time while other players are waiting.

Thank you for your understanding and support!
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